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State Department of Education announces holiday closures 

 
(BOISE) – Idaho State Department of Education offices will be closed Thursday and Friday, 

Dec. 23 and 24, as well as Friday, Dec. 31. 

 In addition to the state holidays for Christmas and New Year’s, the SDE takes a holiday for 

Christmas Eve in exchange for keeping its offices open on a previous holiday. To meet the needs 

of Idaho’s school districts and charter schools, the SDE stays open for business on Columbus 

Day and Veterans Day each year, then closes on the Friday after Thanksgiving and Christmas 

Eve. 
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